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Sgt. Glenn Northrup Retirement Reception 
 
 
Pembroke, NH  
03/30/09 – 
 
 
The Pembroke Police Department will be hosting a retirement reception for Sergeant 
Glenn Northrup on Friday, April 17, 2009 at 7:00 PM at the Pembroke Safety Center. 
All are welcomed to attend to thank Sgt. Northrup for his years of dedication and service 
to the community of Pembroke. Light refreshments will be served.  
 
Sgt. Northrup started his career in law enforcement as a part-time Officer with the 
Allenstown Police Department in 1987. He joined the Pembroke force in 1989. He is a 
graduate of the NH Police Academy’s 88th class. While in Pembroke he served as the 
departments Technical Accident Reconstructionist. He was appointed Patrol Sergeant in 
1998.  Sgt. Northrup was a regularly volunteered during Officer Survival Week at the 
Police Academy for many years. 
 
“There aren’t a lot of Police Officers who successfully spend 20 years working nights, 
weekends, and holidays.  Sgt. Northup is to be commended for his dedication and 
sacrifice to the people of Pembroke,” said Pembroke Chief Scott Lane.   
 
For those who can not attend the event, cards and well wishes can be sent to Sgt. Glenn 
Northrup, Pembroke Police Department, 247 Pembroke Street, Pembroke, NH 03275. 
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